Dear 4-H Seniors:

Congratulations on your upcoming high school graduation! We hope this letter finds you well and excited for your future! 
We are writing you to extend the invitation to apply for a Reno County 4-H Foundation Scholarship. 
If you are unaware of who we are, Reno County 4-H Foundation is a non-profit organization that provides scholarships to high school seniors and college freshman to help them become the leaders of tomorrow. We also provide funding for 4-H summer camp and multiple local, state and national 4-H events. 
All applications should include:  
· Application
· 4-H Story- What does 4-H mean to you? Events/Projects you have participated in your time in 4-H. Lifelong skills 4-H has taught you. The story should be at least one page, double-spaced. 
· Picture of yourself that we could post at the Reno County Fair.
· Letter of Recommendation- It can be emailed to Courtney as well. 
Applications will be due March 17, 2023. 
Applications can be emailed, mailed or dropped off at the Reno County Extension Office. 
Mailing Address:
Courtney McKinney
1311 E 25th
Hutchinson, Kansas 67502
Email:
courtmck1029@hotmail.com
If you have any questions, please feel free to call Courtney McKinney 
620-931-4558


We look forward to hearing from you,
Reno County 4-H Foundation
